Ref no. BA/N/25/03/117

28/3/2025

To . All Residents of Residence Bel-Air
. Important

Please Do Not Feed Stray Cats
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We have recently received complaints that some residents are suspected of feeding stray cats in
the common areas, which may affect the environmental hygiene of the estate.

In order to maintain a hygienic and pleasant living environment for our residents, we would
therefore advise residents and their domestic helpers (if any) not to feed stray cats. Service Centre
will monitor the situation closely and take appropriate action when necessary.

Thank you for your attention and co-operation.
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This notice has uploaded to Bel-Air web-site www.bel-air-hk.com. Should you have any enquiries, please feel
) 11/4/2025 free to contact Bel-Air Service Centre at 2989 6000. i 4E F# HBEE www.bel-air-hk.com » EE
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